
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 
General Membership Minutes 

April 4, 2017 
 
 

1. Welcome 
2. Sherrie Thorne introduced Beau Server the new golf course Pro.  Beau will put on golf clinics before tee 

times each Tuesday.  Check for times and cost.    
3. ‘Rally for Cure’ was turned over to the golf course.  Will become ‘Golf for the Cure’ the date is 

scheduled for Saturday August 19, 2017. 
4. Kathy Belvel said HSTP qualifying will be the last Tuesday of each month. 
5. A big welcome to all of our new members. 
6. The ’50-50’ was $36.50 and Kathy Belvel was the lucky ticket holder. 

 
 
         The next general membership meeting will be on Tuesday May 2, 2017 following golf. 
 

                       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
                                 Cindy Shultz, Secretary 
 


